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I want to thank the handful of members who showed up to May’s general 
meeting. Things do get brought up, talked about, and sometimes even 
voted on. If you're not there, it’s hard to complain. Not that I would ever 
see that happening. So show up, opinions matter. Thanks to Kris and Pat 
for all the work they did, and are still doing, in the garage. It looks great. 
Volunteer, it keeps our club both fun and inexpensive. The grand smoker  
meal was awesome. Watch Heathers article for the summer social       
calendar dates and menus. With the harbor getting full, please be on the 
lookout for children (and adults), at play. Slow down and enjoy the view. 
You've probably noticed there now is a $10.00 minimum on debit and 
credit card purchases. With the fees now charged by the company’s it 
has become a necessity.  Our gas tank is scheduled to be installed June 
6th. Give it a workout this summer by buying lots of gas. 
Hope to see many of you at the June meeting. 
Till next month, 
 
Gary 

2016  
Board of Directors 



Page 2 
 

Green Bay  

Yachting Club 
 

Phone: 920-432-0168 
 

Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 485 
Green Bay, WI 54305 
 
Street Address: 
100 Bay Beach Road 
Green Bay, WI 54302 
 
More information is available 

at our website: 

www.greenbayyachtclub.com 

 

THE DOCKLINE is a 
monthly newsletter of the 
Green Bay Yacht Club.  
Members may submit Yacht 
Club or boating related     
articles for publication. 
 
Send your articles to: 
printking120@att.net 
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435-9999 
 
Advertising in the DOCKLINE 
(Members and Non Members) 
 

Annual Advertising Rates: 
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Entertainment   
Heather Heil 

Happy June!  If you missed the May meeting, we reminded 
the membership that there are numerous avenues that the 
club communicates through.  Email, A Facebook Page, a 
monthly newsletter that is mailed and emailed, we hold a 
monthly general meeting and last but not least…you can 
come to the club and talk to fellow members about what’s 
new and exciting!  If you are still not receiving emails 
through the weekly “Duck-o-gram”….we invite you to email 
him.   Dan’s email address is :  infoduck@new.rr.com 
(Thank You as always Dan!)   The GRAND smoker has 
come and gone.  Thank you to Rick Kofler and all of this 
“smoker season” chefs.  

The second annual “Zero-K” run on April 29th, treated us to a very FUN evening 
for over 50 registered participants.  Thank you to all who helped in planning, 
executing and participating.  It really does take a village and I also want to give 
a “shout-out” to all of you that invited guests to participate.  We will be         
welcoming new social members soon!!!  Bravo!! The highly anticipated 142nd 
Kentucky Derby Party was beautiful!  Thank you to our hosts, Donna and 
Buddy Paul.  All were dressed to impress.  To see photos, please visit our 
facebook page. We hope you enjoyed your Mother’s Day. Thank you to Andrea 
and Randy Slye for spearheading the huge brunch undertaking at the 
club.  We know they had an amazing “lighter” crew this year, they really 
worked their backsides off and we thank each and everyone of them.  A      
special Thank you goes to Steve Rieck at “Dad’s Liquor” for all of the food   
donations helping to keep this event cost down.  The 2016 GBYC Fleet has 
officially been blessed!  Thank you Father David Plier, Judy Smits and entire 
team for really making this event special again!  These events take a lot of time 
to plan.  If you see an upcoming event that interests you, please consider     
helping out your fellow members.  Our hats off to you “Mother Judy”!  June 4th 
we welcome back the GBYC motorcycle and custom car ride spearheaded by 
Paul Buntin & Tom Nies.  The cost is $15 per vehicle to participate and        
includes 1 beverage at the club and pizza after.  Any remaining proceeds will 
be donated to the Golden House.  The ride leaves at 10am and returns at 5pm, 
please sign up on the club bulletin board by May 30th.  On June 15th we      
welcome back the “Summer Socials”!  Jay Zahn will be hosting the first one 
and sign up at the club!  

Coming in July: The July 16th, “Harboritaville” event is still looking for a lead to 
coordinate decorations; please contact me directly if interested. Thank you 
Curt Naegeli for stepping forward to run the food for this.  

Grounds  

Robb Collins 

Hello every fellow boater. We still need a gas dock attendant. 
The duties are pump gas, cut lawn, weed whack, bag ice, light 
clean up. The hours are Wed, Thurs, Friday from 4:00 pm to 
8:00 pm. Sat, Sunday from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm. For a total of 
24 hrs per week at $10.00 an hour. A collage or high school 
student would be great. Maybe even two people to split the 
hours so they work every other weekend. Right now I still plan 
to be at the club every Tuesday from around 4:00 to 6:00 for 
anyone who wants to help keep our club looking beautiful by 
putting in hours cleaning up the grounds. So come on down 
work an hour then go inside for food and drinks and maybe a 
laugh or two. See you at the club. 

mailto:infoduck@new.rr.com


 

BARB R. MACHON, GRI CRS 
Realtor, Multi-Million Dollar Club 

920.432.1007   920.639.0444 
375 W. Joseph Street, Green Bay, WI  54301 

  
Diane L. Van Boxtel 
Independent Sales Director 
 
2851 S. Fox Run Circle 
Green Bay, WI 54302 
(920) 655-0901 
 
dvanboxtel@marykay.com 
www.marykay/dvanboxtel 

 

Phone: (920) 435-9393 
ctreleven@titletownlaw.com 

222 Cherry St. 
Green Bay, WI 54301 

Sunshine and Sadness (Roger Gilsoul)  
 
Our sympathy to Paula Konop on the passing of her father, Bob Eiting. Condolences to Paula, Mark and 
the entire family at this difficult time.  

 
BIG APPLE 

DAY CARE 

CENTER 
HSSD 4K Partner Site 

Stephanie Nies /Owner 
2645 Tulip Lane 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
bigappledaycare@yahoo.com 

920-434-9470 

House 

Kris Johnson 

Grassy Island Range Lights, Inc. 

Lighthouses are beacons in the night for those out at sea. They ensure that boats enter harbors safely and 

serve as markers for hazardous coastlines.  For this purpose, the Grassy Island Range Lights were      

commissioned by Congress in 1866, the lights were built in 1872 on Grassy Island, 1.5 miles north of their 

present location.  In 1966 they were transported from the island to the north side our yacht club harbor.  

They were moved to their current site in 1999 when the “Lighthouse Keepers” began restoration.  Each 

structure is lit with a sixth-order Fresnel lens.  The lights were placed on the State of Wisconsin Register of 

Historic Sites on October 15, 2004 and the National Register of Historic Places on November 5, 2005.  

Where do old lighthouses go to retire?  How about the Green Bay Yachting Club?  We are privileged to be 

the retirement home for these stalwart fixtures.  And no Medicare.  Contributions accepted. 

Summer is here. Boating season can finally begin. The ice bins will be filled for your  
convenience of $1. If they are low feel free to bag your own for $.50 and bag a few extra 
for the bins for some hours. If you need a six pack or a bottle of wine for a river run our 
bar can hook you up. Prices are on the sheet under the till. Our popcorn machine has 
popped. I have a new one on its way. Will be back in operation ASAP. Please remember 
while enjoying the free popcorn to put it in your mouth not on the floor. Todd's lineup is 
Tuesday burgers, Thursday mexican, Friday fish, and Sunday chicken is here to soak up 
your Sunday Funday trip to Longtail. Thank you for supporting our club. Have fun, boat 
safe!  



 

 

Please  

Support 

Our 

Advertisers 

MIKE STOLLER / SALES 

mstoller@valleycabinetinc.com 

920-347-1165 direct  920-336-5956 fax 

920-336-3174 office  920-619-6222 cell 

 

845 Prosper rd. DePere, WI 54115 

  

Bill Skaleski 
 
2929 S. Ridge Road 
P.O. Box 28107 
Green Bay, WI 54324-0107 

Ph: 920-337-1700 
800-768-4624 

Fax: 920-337-1711 

bskaleski@ticinsurance.com 

A & J STUMP REMOVAL 
 

SPECIALIZING IN HARD TO GET PLACES 

John Baenen 

920-615-1924 

New Franken, WI 54229 

Other Services: 

Chip Removal 

Black Dirt and Seeding 

FREE ESTIMATES—FULLY INSURED 

 

 

Shipyard Marine 
780 Longtail Beach Rd. Green Bay, WI 54173 

Main Number: (920) 434-2000 
Fax: (920) 434-8600 

 

andy@shipyardmarine.com  www.shipyardmarine.com 

ANDY HOWITT, PRESIDENT 

 
 

2815 S. Packerland Dr. 
Green Bay, WI 54313 

920-569-1867 
Jkfloors.com • jkfloors956@gmail.com 

Carpeting•Luxury Vinyl Tile•Laminate•Hardwood 

Want to be a ship Liaison volunteer for 

the                                                                                

Tallships this summer? 
Get more information by contacting 

Mike Skorezewski 

 

June 10—Lighthouse Festival 
Throughout Door County 

June 18—Fyr Bal Festival 
Ephriam 

June 24—Ellison Bay Days 
Ellison Bay 

June 26—Little Sturgeon Days 

Wave Pointe Resort & Marina 



 

CLASSIFIED 

ADS 
Please submit your ads 

and info to: 

printking120@att.net 
or call: Ken Lemerond 435-9999 

 

Subject line put Dockline Classified 
Ads. This is a FREE service for all 

GBYC members. 

 

 
Advertise your business in 

the  
Green Bay Yacht Club’s 

 

      DOCKLINE  
Only $10 per month      

Building 

Jim Thompson 

Brand New 412 game Pac 
Man arcade machines for 

sale.  Plays all the classics, 
including Ms Pac Man, 
Donkey Kong, Frogger, 

Galaga, Dig Dug, 
etc.  $800  Call Wayne at: 

920 680-7102   

Place your ad 
here Free of 

charge 

Hello fellow GBYC'ers 
Well, the harbor is filling up nicely and most all the GBYC 
slip holder's are in the water. Thank you to all the Lift 
Crews and Lift Crew Chiefs for their diligence and hard 
work. All boats were into the water with no issues and all 
went smoothly, no problems at all....thank you. 
Finally summer weather is upon us and boats are heading 
out to Longtail and other destinations down the river, so 
the boating season has definitely began. The gas tank is 
on schedule and will be placed on site on June 6th, with a 
2-3 day installation so we should have gas mid June. 
Thanks to all for your patience.  

Fleet Captain 

Steve Heney 

Hi this is your friendly building guy wishing you all a 
great boating season. The house is running like      
clockwork thanks to me. And other members who really 
do help out a lot. You know who you are. Thank you.  
Happy Father’s Day to all you dad’s out there. 
Boat safe and we’ll see around the club. 
Jim 

Just a reminder to slow down in front of the club as foot traffic has increased 
and more children will be at GBYC, so please watch your speed and pay 
attention around the Harbor. Please remember to get your trailer stickers for 
those who need them, $75.00 plus tax, see myself or MarLynn for a trailer 
sticker pass for 2016....thank you. 
Just a reminder as well, to be courteous to other members and only park 
one vehicle in front of your slip with overflow parking on the gravel or in the 
club lot. 
Take care be safe .....and see you at the club. 

Steve 

 

JUNE 15th 

Starting at 5:00pm—Sign up sheet in back hall   

2 gallons of Boat US black 
bottom paint  
$100.00  
920-680-1009  
Bob 



 

 
 

 

RETIREMENT 
INVESTMENTS 

INSURANCE 

3600 Velp Ave. 
Suite 4C 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
T 920-393-4713  F 866-499-6248 
 

jack.koehne@voyafa.com 
www.jackkoehne.com 

 

 

 

 

 FISH & SHRIMP FRY BURGER & DOG NIGHT 

 

MEXICAN NIGHT 

TUESDAY THURSDAY 

 

MEXICAN NIGHT 

TUESDAY FRIDAY THURSDAY 

HOME MADE PIZZA  

Tuesdays 

Pot of G
old 

 

Thursdays 
Happy Hour 

Tom Wedige was the winner of the woody boat! Kentucky Derby Party 

First trip 
to  
Longtail 

 CHICKEN 

SUNDAY 



Joe Schinkten 

305 N. Tenth Street 

DePere, WI  
 

ryanfh.com 

Family Owned/Operated since 1909 
 

Thomas Van Gemert 
920-336-8741 
3742 Riverside Dr. 

Green Bay, WI 54301 
vangemertmemorials.com 

 

LLOYD CARPENTER 

ARCHITECT, LLC 
 

Residential • Commercial • Industrial • Public Buildings 

2663 Maple Hills Dr. 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
lcarpenterarch@att.net 

Ph. 920-434-0753 
Fax 920-434-6333 
Cell 920-655-3829 
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1970 University Ave. Green Bay, WI 
920-431-9165 348 S. Washington St. Green Bay, WI 

920-593-8327 
 

 Wally’s
  

   Spot 

Green Bay’s Original  
Steak House 

 

65 Years Of The         
Finest In Dining 

468-7924 

Join us on our  

OUTDOOR  
PATIO! 
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Grassy Island Range Lights, Inc. 

According to the United States Lighthouse Society there are 779 standing         

lighthouses in the 50 states.  And two of them are right here at our harbor.  How 

great is that.  As the sun sets in the West, those lighthouses are the crown on our 

harbor.  With the black mountains in the background. Beautiful! Well ok, skip the 

black mountains.  As members of the GBYC we are privileged to enjoy the fore-

thought of some of our members in preserving those lights.  In an article last fall a 

writer picked the top 10 NFL football team homes for their fan spirit.  Green Bay 

was number one.  And what did they use to spotlight Green Bay.  Our lighthouses.  

Kind of pumps the pride a little.  OK, a lot.  And a local television news program 

used that picture as a backdrop for the news desk.  The GBYC is having an open 

house on Sunday, May 1.  The Grassy Island Range Lights will be open for tours 

on that day as well.  Hopefully we will attract some new members.  Come on out! 


